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Mr Ian Smith 
Senior Planning Policy Officer 
North Dorset District Council 
Nordon Salisbury Road 
Blandford Forum 
Dorset 
DT11 7LL 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: WX/2006/000033/CS-
05/EW1-L01 
Your ref:  
 
Date:  18 September 2015 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Smith 
 
North Dorset Local Plan Part 1 – Main Modifications 
 
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the above mentioned document.  
 
We note the proposed changes as recommended by the Local Plan Inspector. We have 
no objection or further comments to make on these changes.  
 
Please contact us if you have any queries.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
MR MICHAEL HOLM 
Planning Advisor - Sustainable Places 
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